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Fresh-n-Local Markets

The Baptist Hall
Union Street
Stroud

Glos GL5 2HE
Tel: 07813 943237
Email: markets@fresh-n-local.co.uk
www.fresh-n-local.co.uk 
Dear Farmer/Grower/Food Producer
Thank you for your enquiry about selling at farmers markets organised by Made in Stroud Ltd; Fresh-n-Local Markets.

.We run farmers markets on the following days;

Gloucester                         Every Friday                       9am to 3pm            £35.00

Stow on the Wold

2nd Thurs (2nd and last-Summer) 9am to 1pm
£30.00
Stroud 


Every Saturday

9am to 2pm

£50.00
Made in Stroud is a fully paid up member of FRA (The Farm Retail Association), and we take the national guidelines very seriously.  All our farmers markets are certified by FRA as genuine farmers markets.

If you would like to sell at our markets, please read the information enclosed before filling out the application form and returning it to Made in Stroud at the address above.  Please be sure to enclose all your supporting paperwork with your application form, which is at the back of the Application Pack.    Please indicate which markets you are interested in attending on the application form.
Double stalls may be available at some venues and are charged at less than the cost of two stalls. There is no extra charge for electricity at any venues, although electric must be booked in advance due to limited supply.  Priority will always be given to stallholders requiring electricity for refrigeration.  
A fee of £25 is chargeable upon acceptance as a stallholder at our markets.  This pays for the administrative costs of paperwork and for a page on the website, www.fresh-n-local.co.uk, with links to your website, details of your contact details and where your products can be purchased. On registering with us we will hold your business information on our database for use with market bookings and occasional publicity. 

Upon acceptance as a stall holder, you will receive a booking form and a stallholder’s tool kit document, detailing setting up, parking, what to bring etc.  

All stalls are booked and charged for monthly, in advance – once accepted, please remember to return your booking form and make your payment by BACS or cheque promptly to us at the office each month. 
We look forward to hearing from you,

Kardien Gerbrands (Gerb), Market Organiser
